
 

 

 

My name is Glenn Null, and I am running for the Region's 2nd Vice-President position. 

 

My wife Sandy and I joined the Airstream family in April 2020.  Since we have been 

members I have served as 1st Vice-President, President and 2nd Vice-President. Now, I am 

serving as a 2-year Trustee for The Indiana Airstream Club.  My wife is serving as the 

secretary now and was secretary in 2021. 

 

I had volunteered to help at the Warsaw and Madison Region 5 Rally’s and came early to 

help with whatever needed to be done.  With my experience working at Dexter Axle as a 

Service Technician for 35 years of the 37 years I worked there, Chris Seplak and Artie 

Martin asked me to do seminars and maintenance of axles/brakes, bearings and tires for 

the last 3 Region 5 Rally’s.  Also, during the time I was working at Dexter Axle, I had been a 

RVIA Trainer/Instructor for 25 plus years.   

 

I believe members should do as much as they can to support their club and Region 5. 

 

If I am fortunate enough to become Region 5's 2nd Vice-President I would like to work on 

getting more members involved with their club and Region 5, also promote more interclub 

activities and Rally’s.  The more we are together, the more it helps build friendships that 

will last a long time.   

 

The time we have been members we attended the last 3 International Rally’s.   

 

I had also served 4 years as a School Board member for the Goshen Community Schools 

(1996-2000), 5 years on the Traffic Commission, 12 years on the Community Relation 

Committee for the City of Goshen in Indiana.  I also was an Assistant Boy Scout Leader, 

Assistant District Commissioner and Committee Member for the  

Boys Scouts. 

 

We are also members of the Grapes and Grain Club. 

 

My wife and I own a 31' 1977 Land Yacht and 25' 2022 Flying Club. 

 

 

Glenn Null 

Indiana Airstream club 

BRN 1022 
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